
March 30, 1964 

Mr. William K. Irwin, Publisher 
Tangi Talk 
P. 0. Box 637 
Amite, Louisiana 

Dear Mr. Irwin: 

Thank you very much for the comments contained in 
your letter of March 25. 

1 have received many letters of encouragement and 
support, as well as critical ones, from persons in 
all walks of life. 	I sincerely appreciate those 
who have taken the time to express understanding 
and compassion during these difficult and trying 
times for all of us here In the department. 

Jack Ruby was in our custody only a few days after 
his arrest on November 24, 1963. He was transferred 
to the Dallas County Jail where he is still in cus-
tody. I am sending Sheriff Sill Decker as copy of 
your letter. 

Sincerely yours, 

Curry,- - 
,..- 212(.11/,  

Chief of Po ice 

as 
cc: Sheriff Decker 
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